FHMartin

INTEGRITY ¢ EXPERIENCE ¢ RESULTS
CONSTRUCTORS

November 28, 2012

Matt Anderson

MDG Enterprises, Inc.
5970 Rattle Run Rd.
St. Clair, Ml 48079

RE: Letter of Recommendation

Dear Mr. Anderson:

It is my pleasure to provide this recommendation for M.D.G. Enterprises Incorporated. M.D.G.
has completed projects for FH Martin Constructors for many years. They have completed a
number of rough carpentry, finish carpentry and acoustical ceiling work for retail projects with

our firm.

Their work is very professional and they have always completed their work as required by the
project schedule. M.D.G. Enterprises expresses a vast range of knowledge and skill that helps
them achieve a successful outcome. The progress, speed and efficiency that M.D.G. brings
with them to each and every project make it a pleasure to have them on the job. itis a nice
relief to not have to worry about the carpenters falling behind and to have M.D.G. set an
expedited pace for others to try and follow.

Our Site Superintendents have a great deal of confidence that M.D.G will get their work done
efficiently and safely. This is a result of their strong approach to projects as a contributing
member to the project team.

Please feel free to contact us if you have further questions or need additional information.

Respectfully,

FH Martin Constructors

Kevin Pruzinsky
Project Manager
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